
 

 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

The Prince William Award 

 

SCHOOL: Alexander Hosea  

 

CLASS: Year 4 

 

Hello and welcome to our newsletter. 
As you know your child is currently taking 
part in the Prince William Award, which 
involves lots of fun activities aimed at 

helping pupils develop their character and 
learn valuable skills such as teamwork, 
communication, problem-solving and 

more!  

 

In these opening weeks of the PWA 
program, the students at Alexander 
Hosea have embraced all aspects of the 
award. Each session we have completed 
challenging activities to produce the 
experiences needed to show many life 
skills that they will need such as 
resilience, confidence, teamwork and 
compassion. They have then completed 
thorough reflection of their performance 
to work out if they could do better to 
make action plans for the next session. 
Each student creates a target to work on 
for the next week this allows the school 

to support this growth.   

We have completed a range of focusses we began with reinforcing 

team behaviours and learning how to work efficiently in a team 

using compassion for others during tasks. Some of the topics we 

have covered have been teamwork, improving mental health and 

compassion during our remembrance week and keeping this focus 

in our coming nature weeks. 

INSTRUCTOR’S NAME: George Hibell  
 

 

 
 

 

 


